
 

 

 

Timely Warning – Motor Vehicle Theft 
 

Dear Campus Community, 

The following information is being shared to enhance your personal safety at the University of Nebraska-
Lincoln.  

A timely warning is being issued in connection to motor vehicle thefts. 

The University of Nebraska-Lincoln Police Department is investigating multiple reports of motor vehicle 
thefts on both City and East Campus. The first theft occurred October 9, 2019, and two others occurred 
November 1, 2019. All three occurred between 6:30 p.m. and 3:00 a.m. 

Locations of the thefts: Parking Garage – 14th/Avery; Parking Lots – 4000 East Campus Loop and 615 N. 
19th Street 

In each incident, the suspect(s) attempted to open numerous handles on other vehicles until finding 
doors that were unlocked. The suspect(s) have not been identified. 

UNLPD would like to remind the campus community to refrain from keeping items of any value inside 
vehicles, and if you must keep them inside your car, make sure they are hidden from view, make certain all 
doors are locked before leaving a parked vehicle, and always keep vehicle keys secured. 

Please call UNLPD immediately at 402-472-2222 (2-2222 on campus) to report any crime or suspicious 
activity. If you have any questions about this message please contact UNLPD at the phone number above 
or email unl.police@unl.edu. 

This message has been sent to comply with the Jeanne Clery Act, which requires colleges and universities 
to keep and disclose information about crime on and near their respective campuses, including timely 
warnings of crimes that may represent a threat to the safety of students or employees.  

 

Related UNLPD Case Number(s): 19003646, 19003976, and 19003978 
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